Industry Advisory from the Building & Safety
Department

Changes to the Building Permit
Effective Monday, October 16, 2017

The City of Las Vegas Department of Building & Safety is making changes to the building permit
to allow for electronic printing.

What is changing?
e Permits will no longer be on pre-printed card stock and instead will be on regular 8 2” x
117 size paper.
e Inspections will no longer be listed on the permit, but the full list of inspections is still

available on our website.

This will allow us to move towards faster printing in our offices and eventually allow for our
customers to re-print from their offices. The new permit will look like this example:
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Loy City of Las Vegas
DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING & SAFETY
THIS PERMIT AND APPROVED PLANS SHALL BE ON JOB SITE
UNTIL PROJEET 18 COMPLETED
FOR INSPECTION REQUEST or RESULTS CALL {702) 229-4677 or
ON THE WEB AT: L: £ GOov/Sc¢ ton
Permit Number: C17-00057
Permit Type: Commercial |
Area 02521-95
Addiess: 5550 W SAHARZ AVE
Project Nane: TOWBIN BENTLEY REMODEL Key Number: 822170
Priznary Applicant: Boyd Martin Conszruction LLT
Scope of Wark TI-MECH AND DEMO
Are Thete e Requbred oft this perrmit
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Pleauwe contuct your inipector ond dieass which ingpections fo schedule diming your fiest inspection.
A PIN ot i tequilred for scheduling of aff Inspections

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251 or
email our Process Coordinator, Yolanda Palomo, at ypalomo(@]lasvegasnevada.gov.

Sincerely,
Wi/ e
Kevin McOsker, P.E., CBO

Acting Director, Building & Safety
City of Las Vegas
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